
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Keep the Horton General is pleased to announce that all six 
candidates in the forthcoming General Election have confirmed 
their participation in the Hustings meeting arranged for Thursday 
16 April 2015. 
 
It will be held in St Mary’s Church, Banbury between 6-9.30pm. 
 
The only subjects for debate are the candidate’s political party’s 
plans for the NHS and how they would affect the Horton. 
 
The participants are Dickie Bird UKIP, Ian Middleton Green Party, 
John Howson Liberal Democrats, Roseanne Edwards National 
Health Action Party, Sean Woodcock Labour and Victoria Prentis 
Conservative. 
 
The format of the evening will be as follows:-  
 

1. Every candidate has five minutes to address the meeting 
2. Every candidate has five minutes to question other 

candidates 
3. Interval of 20 minutes 
4. Questions from the public 

 
The evening will be chaired by Anita Higham, OBE. 
 
Keith Strangwood, KTHG chairman, will welcome the candidates 
and public at 6pm when he looks forward to an evening of 
informative debate on the Horton General Hospital and the NHS. 
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For more details contact Chairman:           
Keith Strangwood  tel: 077405 99736    email: nkarnia@aol.com 
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